
March, 2022

 The  Delano  Neighborhood  Association’s
meetings are on the 3rd Tuesday of each month at
6:30 pm at Delano’s Diner, 1220 W. Douglas. The
next two meetings will be  March 17th and  April
21st. Our meetings are open to the public.

President’s Message

    After resuming publication of the Delano
Dispatch  we  unfortunately  had  some  set
backs getting the next couple of issues out. I
want  to  reassure  all  subscribers  that  your
subscription will  be extended to account for
the missed issues.

We are trying some new things, including this
month  we  are  including  some  content
created by a few of our younger residents. In
future  issues  we  will  expand  on  this  and
hopefully make this a regular feature.

In  addition to  this  I  wanted to  let  everyone
know that we will be having a Spring Clean
Up again this year. We've put in our request
for our preferred dates and we are waiting for
the city to decide which neighborhoods will
be assigned what dates.

By the time the next  issue is published we
will  know  our  date  and  have  most  of  the
details planned, so the next issue will include
the  flier  with  all  the  information  about  the
clean-up.

Our Community Policing Officers

Officer Bautista: (316) 350-3460       wBautista@Wichita.gov
Officer Atondo: (316) 350-3460             jAtondo@Wichia.gov

DelanoWichita.com

Dispatch Editor: (open position) 
dispatch@DelanoWichita.com
Assistant Editor, (open position)
editor@DelanoWichita.com

Neighborhood Districts

District Directors

District 1: (open position)                                               
District 2: William Glander        d2@delanowichita.com
District 3: Allen Stoker              d3@delanowichita.com
District 4: Travis Roberts          d4@delanowichita.com
District 5: (open position)                                               

Board Officers

President: Christopher Parisho
(316) 806-2198             president@DelanoWichita.com
Vice-President: Vincent Hancock
(316) 265-4247                        vp@DelanoWichita.com
Secretary: Rosemarry Timmerman
(316) 990-6139             secretary@DelanoWichita.com
Treasurer: Pat Brown 
(316) 516-3336             treasurer@DelanoWichita.com
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Review: Delano's Diner
by Hailey, Chloe, & Kylie

         Have you ever tried Delano's Diner?
You should!

They have some great food, such as; Eggs
Benedict,  Chicken  &  Waffles,  and  Chicken
Fried Steak or Chicken. In addition to soda
and tea we love their Hot Chocolate, topped
with  whipped  cream  and  chocolate  syrup
which  drips  off  the  sides  of  the  mouth
watering cup.  Great  on  a cold  winters  day.
They  also  have  delicious  appetizers  like
pretzel  bites  with  hot  cheese  dip  and  hot
stringy mozzarella sticks.

Making memories with friends and family is
one of the best things about Delano's Diner.
We could be making future plans, goofing off,
talking about our day, or things we like, it's a
great place to hang out. We love and enjoy
the memories shared over the food. 

The staff are sweet and kind, and make you
feel  comfortable  and  welcome.  The  food,
people, and memories just make us want to
come back.

You too can help with the dispatch

Do  you  have  good  news  or  interesting
information  to  share  with  your  neighbors  in
Delano? We would love to feature them. To help
visit:  e-mail  dispatch@DelanoWichita.com or
contact the President listed under Board Officers.

Advertise with us!

  If  you  would  like  to  advertise  in  the
Dispatch,  please  contact  the  President
Christopher Parisho. Your ad not only helps
you, but it helps cover our printing costs. The
rates are affordable and it’s always nice to be
seen by the citizens of Delano!

1/8th page...........$15.00
Business Card.....$20.00
1/6th page...........$25.00
1/4th page...........$45.00
1/2 page..............$90.00
Full page.............$175.00
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